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Montenegro welcomes the distinguished delegation of Uganda.

We note with appreciation the Government’s efforts to further advance the human rights perspective in the country since the last UPR review. 

Among a number of positive developments, Montenegro welcomes measures taken to strengthen the rule of law and access to justice, including the adoption of new laws and policies that include international norms and human rights standards. We further commend the country’s commitment to incorporate a human rights-based approach into its implementation of the 2030 Agenda. Likewise, its achievements in the fight against HIV/AIDS. 
While recognizing the country's actions to promote equal opportunities for vulnerable groups, we encourage the Government to step up efforts to eradicate harmful traditional practices and stereotypes that perpetuate discrimination against women, children, ethnic minority groups, people living with HIV and people with disabilities.
Montenegro recommends to Uganda:
1) To issue a standing invitation to the special procedure mandate holders;
2) To strengthen efforts to ensure the effective elimination of child labour, especially in hazardous work.
We wish Uganda a successful UPR cycle.

Thank you. 

